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The PC advises positively about the global plans for the new modules 1-5 in the Bachelor AM.  
We suggest that these plans are elaborated in the draft-TER scheduled for discussion in the PC-
meeting of June 2018. As the plans entail a redistribution of learning goals, we would like to see the 
new OSIRIS descriptions including learning objectives at that time as well. 
 
While the content raised hardly any discussion, we would like to mention that some concern was 
raised about the resulting workload this plan may have. The PD remarked that the capacity of the 
department is sufficient to carry out the new layout. Moreover it does not involve more teaching, just a 
re-ordering. The PC was satisfied with this remark. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer, 
chair Programme Committee AM 
 
 


